
Discount of “fresh water” At Mersin Port… Denizhaber, 
23.09.2009 

 

After the meeting between MIP and Mersin 
Metropolitan Municipality, the selling of fresh 
water commenced to berthing vessels to the 
port and was started in order to increase “the 
trade relations” and to provide “high quality& 
continuous service”. Then, the reduction in 
the price of fresh water has been declared. 
Finally, until a second notice from the 
beginning of September 14, it has been 
decided to make reductions. 

 

Discount will be given to vessels of the water tariff as following: 

 

 Till 0-25 ton: 6 U.S. dollars/ton 
 Till 36-75 ton: 5 U.S. dollars/ton 
 Till 76-150 ton: 4.50 U.S. dollars/ton 
 151 ton and over: 3.50 U.S. dollars/ton 

 


